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ENVIRONMENTAL
DOCUMENT:CITY PLANNING CASE: COUNCIL DISTRICT:

CPC-2019-6105-ZC ENV-2019-6109-ND 8 - Harris-Dawson

PROJECT ADDRESS:

The Proposed Project area affects 23 lots located within the Crenshaw Corridor Specific Plan. Fourteen lots are located 
northerly of Slauson Avenue between Crenshaw Boulevard and Hillcrest Drive. Additionally, nine lots are located between 
59th Street and 60th Street, one lot westerly of Crenshaw Boulevard and eight lots easterly of Crenshaw Boulevard.

PLANNER CONTACT INFORMATION: TELEPHONE NUMBER: EMAIL ADDRESS:

Reuben Caldwell (213) 978-1209 reuben.caldwell@lacitv.org

NOTES / INSTRUCTION(S):

Supplemental Transmittal for disapproved Zone Change Ordinance.

TRANSMITTED BY: TRANSMITTAL DATE:

Cecilia Lamas
Commission Executive Assistant February 28,2020
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